
Pesticide Notice  
  
New York State Education Law Section 409-H requires all public and non-public schools provide  
you with information regarding the potential use of pesticides periodically throughout the school  
year.  
  
The district is required to maintain a list of persons in parental relation, faculty and staff who wish  
to receive 48-hour prior written notification of certain pesticide applications.  
  
The district makes every effort to use only the following pesticide applications, which are NOT  
subject to prior notification:  
  
1. Mouse bait in tamper resistant stations  
2. Granular Ant bait  
3. Gel Baits  
4. Aerosol products with a directed spray in containers of 18oz. or less (wasp & hornet spray).  
  
  
In the event of an emergency application necessary to protect against imminent threat to human  
health, a good faith effort will be made to supply written notification to those on the 48-hour  
notification list. If you would like to receive 48-hour prior notification of pesticide applications,  
please contact the Pesticide Representative at 569-5200, ext. 5244.  
  
  
AHERA  
  
AHERA is a federal law enacted in 1987, which requires all school districts to  
  
re-inspect school facilities for asbestos-containing materials. Our facilities have been inspected  
and response actions are planned to insure a continued safe environment for our students and  
employees. Activities include training of maintenance staff to prevent disturbances of asbestos  
and periodic re-inspection and surveillance activities by trained personnel. Details of such activi- 
ties are described in the district’s AHERA Management Plan, which is available for your review in  
the District Office of the Main Street School, 8272 Main Street.  
  
  
District FERPA Policy is available online at www.hammondsportcsd.org  
 

http://www.hammondsportcsd.org/

